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Elizabelhtown’s Fairfield Inn and Hampton Inn are partnering with the Hardin County Schools Performing Arts Center (PAC) by assisting
with guest artst lodging and hotel discounts for out of town visitors coming to see shows al the PAC this coming season.  Recenlly, the
Fairfield Inn and General Manager. Tonya Bates, hosted the PAC Volunteer Appreciation Get-Together.

Hardin County School (HCS) Volunteers are an essential component of every event atthe PAC. The number of volunteers and the tme
they commit to the Pac has increased every year since s inception in 2001. Their 100-+ volunteers logged a total of 3874 hours between
Match 2005 and February 2006. They not ony serve s ushers and chaperones but they also work backstage, help with mailings and
distrbute posters and fiers for upcoming events. Presenty, there are 101 aduts and students involved i the PAC volunteer program. The
value of the lime of these volunteers donzte at the PAC equates o amost §70,000 savings in personnel expenses

The PAC honors its volunteers with an annual volunteer Appreciation  The 2005-2006 Outstanding Voluneer, Donna McClure (pictured
Get-Together and each year an Outstanding Volunteer is chosen fro  receiving the taditional “Opening Night' rose bush fom PAC
those volunteering at least 20 hours. In 2005-2006, 11 volunteers  Director Bart Lovins), donated 2255 and served as the PAC's
contributed over 100 hours each. Listed lef o right and front to back:  Volunteer Coordinator

Nolta Maffet, Dariene Mafet, Norman Jewel, Donna McClure, Lioyd

Henderson, Charlotte Henderson, Betty Olive and Cherie Mingus. Not

pictured: Florence Mason, Debbie Ross and Pam Wimsett
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K\y& “The Faifield Inn and Hampton Inn have called Elizabethtown home for over
11 years and strive to make our accommodations your home away from
home. Our goal is to offer you the value and hospitalty you deserve. We
are known for clean, deluxe accommodations t reasonable rates and a staff
that will always make you feel welcome. Thank you for choosing Musseman
Hotels, we hope to see you soon and often.” For more information contact
Tonya Bates, Faireld Inn General Manager: (270) 769-1440.
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Hardin Counly Schaals The PAC complements student leaming and participation n the performing
arts and provides quaily performing arls experiences for the community al
large as part of the Hardin County Schools

For more information contact Bart Lovins, PAC Director (270) 769-8837.
Parhrmlng Ads Center remet . @

HCS Volunteers are persons who do not receive compensation for work in
school distict programs. Volunteers are encouraged 10 use their time and
effort o support school and district programs. For more information contact
Janet Druen, HCS Volunteer Coordinator: (270) 769-8862.

ih Resolution jpegs of photos used above are available upon request from the PAC
(270) 769-8837 or info@thepac.net




